
Red Rock Estates Homeowners’ Board Meeting 

5/28/2025 

President Horton’s house. 

Present is: 

​ Barbara Horton​  

​ Chad Randles  

​ Bob Mandel 

​ Bob Weyrich ​ 

​ Kevin Buntrock 

Barbara distributed the board packets including a brief agenda 

Considerable discussion with Sonny about solar panels on houses being approved by 
the HOA and architectural committee. 

●​ Most all panels are now black 
●​ Possible increase in size in the future. 
●​ Most are now flush with the roof and are non-tiltable. 

We discussed about how a complicated set of rules would probably cause problems.  
Any change to the covenants would have to be approved by a significant number of 
homeowners. Kevin will seek lawyers advice. 

Family Fun Day is now scheduled for July 20th.  Barbara asked for volunteers and 
people to bring bean bag boards. Bob and Chad agreed and mentioned that they 
believed that they would be there. Kevin said he would be there as well. 

Next Annual Board meeting dates were discussed. Possible for the 16,17, or 18th of 
September  

No action was taken on any issue. 

Meeting adjourned 

 

●​  


